
Copyright (c) National Metrology Institute of Japan. All rights reserved.

2024FY

Renewal of MOU between NIM and NMIJ
On March 24, 2025, the Memorandum of Understanding (MOU) between the National Institute of 

Metrology of China (NIM China) and the National Metrology Institute of Japan (NMIJ) was renewed.
For 15 years, NMIJ has been working with NIM China under an MOU initially signed in 2010.
The renewed MOU continues this collaboration, focusing on activities such as international 

comparisons and the exchange of young researchers.
This renewal is expected to strengthen the presence of both institutes in the CIPM and APMP 

activities, as well as to accelerate the development of the entire field of measurement and metrology.
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